Transforming the

ROBERT M. WARNER RESEARCH CENTER
National Archives Building = Washington, DC

Weeks of January 16 and 23, 2012

The work to construct the wall on the south side of the existing Microfilm Research Room is currently scheduled to take place during the week of
February 20, 2012, rather than within the month of January as mentioned in the previous update. Work taking place in the southwest corner of the
Research Center continues. Here are pictures taken on January 9 of the Consultation / Finding Aids room and the new Classroom. Ceiling

installation began the week of January 16. We’re on track to open the Consultation / Finding Aids room around February 22 or so.

Classroom is same size as existing; no columns.

Consultation room looking back to the original door opening and a finding aids bookcase alcove.

Watch this space for updates on the transformation of the Robert M. Warner Research Center.
For more information, see the Researcher Forum at the National Archives in the Washington, DC Area
webpage at http://www.archives.gov/dc-metro/researcher-forum/



